From: Moeran, Jack 
Sent: 31 December 2014 15:25
To: Mark Adams
Subject: RE: 14/01762/F - Swalcliffe Park Equestrian, Park Lane, Swalcliffe

Hi Mark,

Please find attached a letter we sent previously for this site.

We have nothing additional to add in relation to the amended plans.

Thanks,

Jack Moeran

Planning Advisor

	Cherwell District Council

Planning & Development Services

Bodicote House White Post Road

Bodicote

Banbury

OX15 4AA


	Our ref:
WA/2014/119157/01-L01

Your ref:
14/01762/F

Date:

13 November 2014




Dear Sir/Madam,

USE OF LAND AT GRANGE FARM FOR MIXED USE COMPRISING PART AGRICULTURAL PART EQUESTRIAN TRAINING AND COMPETITIONS (USE CLASS D2), FORMATION OF NEW ACCESS, EXTENSION TO EXISTING CAR PARK AND ASSOCIATED WORKS.   SWALCLIFFE PARK EQUESTRIAN LTD GRANGE LANE SWALCLIFFE

Thank you for consulting us on this matter. We received the letter on 13 November 2014 and we are now in a position to respond.

The Flood Risk Assessment (FRA) submitted in support of this application has stated that there will be no increase in impermeable areas.

As such, we have assessed this application as having a low environmental risk and we have no objection to the above proposal.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Jack Moeran

Planning Advisor

